
Our ref: TSR/SCR

29th March 2023

Dear Parent/Carer,

Year 9 Key Stage 4 1:1 Options Interviews

In order to help Year 9 students with their GCSE option choices, they will all have a 1:1 interview with
a senior member of staff to discuss their future. These will take place straight after the Easter
holidays. Students will be informed of their time slot during registration on the day of their interview.

It is important that students attend their interview in order to be clear on the options available to
them and to discuss any queries or concerns before submitting their options form. These choices are
key to the next 2 years of their learning journey.

The deadline for the options forms to be completed and handed in has been extended to Wednesday
19th April. This is so students can make any final changes needed following their interview.

If you have any queries please do not hesitate to contact the school: admin@fearnhill.herts.sch.uk

Yours faithfully

Mrs Martin Miss Cordon
Head of Key Stage 4 Head of Year 9

Icknield Way, Letchworth Garden City, Hertfordshire SG6 4BA
────────────────────────────────────────────────────────────────────
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